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August 1st, 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians: 

 

 Manchester Local Schools is required to provide notification to parents of students in Title I schools of 

any information on the level of achievement of the student in each of the state’s academic assessments.  You 

will be provided a Parent Report of your child’s state assessments once the results are released to the public.  

Reports will either be mailed or distributed during our August Open House. 

 If you have questions, please contact your principal or me at the number listed above. 

 

Sincerely, 

Brian E. Rau, Ph.D. 

Superintendent 

 


